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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
Ke'cna O Ka Mela

COUNTY OF MAUI - Kaiana O Maui

July 12, 2018
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Dear Council Chair White:

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF DEPARTMENT OF WATER SUPPLY
DIRECTOR

Due to the resignation of David Taylor as the Director of the Department of Water
Supply effective July 11, 2018,1 am appointing Gladys Baisa as Director of Water Supply. This
appointment will be as of July 12, 2018. We would like to request that this matter be forwarded
to the appropriate committee as soon as possible to begin the confinnation process.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself or my Chief of Staff,
Lynn Araki-Regan at 270-7855.

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA

Mayor, County of Maui

cc: Maui County Council Members
Keith Regan, Managing Director, Department of Management
Sandy Baz, Director, Budget Office
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